
by : Emily Hogg

D E C E M B E R  2 ,  2 0 1 9

End of Semester Potluck

The latest news and updates  from tonight's meeting!

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S / I M P O R T A N T
D A T E S

GVSU Pre-Vet Club Secretary

Next Meeting: TBD

GVSU Pre-Vet Club Website: http://gvsuprevet.weebly.com/ 

CAMPUS CAUSES
FUNDRAISER:
https://www.campuscauses.
com/teams/80424-gvsu-
pre-vet-club

PURA VIDA BRACELET
FUNDRAISER:
$8 per bracelet
Bring money to meetings

At this week's meeting, we had a

potluck and watched The Grinch.

Thank you to everyone who was

able to bring something. We hope

you all enjoyed this semester and

are looking forward to what next

semester holds! Good luck on final

exams and enjoy your holidays.

We look forward to seeing you all

at the start of the winter semester!



Campus Causes
Fundraiser

Campus Causes is a fun and easy way

to help the club earn money. All you

have to do is shop at your favorite

online stores and ask your family and

friends to do so as well! Every purchase

earns cash back for the club!

 

Please Visit: 

https://www.campuscauses.com/teams

/80424-gvsu-pre-vet-club

 

We also receive direct donations

through the link above. The more

money we raise, the more fun things we

get to do as a club!



2020 APVMA National Symposium
Hosted by Virginia-Marylnd

The 2020 APVMA National Symposium will be

hosted by Virginia-Maryland College of

Veterinary Medicine on February 28th and 29th

2020. This trip allows you to attend lectures,

participate in wet labs, and meet other Pre-Vet

students from around the country, and from

other countries as well! 

 

Registration is now closed! If you were able to

register, payment due dates to the club are as

follows:

          1st payment: October 28th - $50

          2nd payment: January 13th - $25

          3rd payment: January 27th - $25

 


